
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Value this week is 

Humility  

 

 
                 Reception Class News 

Friday 3rd March 
 

This week in class has been very busy! In RE we watched 

the story of ‘Clever Cub and the Easter Surprise’ – maybe 

you could look for it on YouTube. We learned about the 

amazing surprise that greeted the women who went to 

visit Jesus’s tomb on Easter Sunday. We talked about the 

best surprise we have had. We loved tasting some Easter 

food – hot cross buns and mini eggs!  

In Maths we have been ordering numbers to 10. We 

looked at number lines that had the numbers muddled 

up, and tried to work out which ones were in the wrong 

place. In Literacy we have enjoyed lots of different 

stories. We looked at the characters in some traditional 

tales. 

 

Sponsored Readathon  

We hope that you have enjoyed sharing lots of books 

this week and have raised some sponsor money to buy 

new books for our reading scheme. The deadline for 

sponsor money is Friday 17th March. Please give as 

generously as you can afford- thank you. 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
Thursday 9th March - Parents’ 

Evening   

 

Tuesday 14th March - Parents’ 

Evening  

 

Tuesday 4th April – Easter 

Celebration at 10:00am – all 

welcome 

 

Wednesday 5th April - Decorate 

an Egg Competition 

 

Wednesday 5th April - Close for 

Easter at 2:00pm 

 

  

We are learning what seaside holidays were like 50 years ago. We would love to see any 

photos and memories of family holidays from then to see what has changed and what has 

stayed the same. Thank you. 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this 

week in class has been 

‘Flourish’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Curriculum Award – Thomas for fantastic Maths work. 

Christian Value Certificate – Amber for great humility. 

Star Writer – Logan for wonderful independent writing. 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

 


